
Dear Senator Beyer, 
Please vote no pass on HP 2644 is written.  The rights of parents to choose what drugs and supplements 
are administered to their babies (or not) is important to me.  The "black box" warning on the injectable 
vitamin K also concerns me. 
Thank you,  
Sandra Ganey 
Portland  
 
 
*  *  * 
Sent from me wherever I am. 
 


